Parent Message - Monday, October 4, 2021
Re: St.Kateri Tekakwitha Updates
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Picture Retake Day
e Picture retake day will take place on Friday, October 15th, 2021 in our Learning
Commons area
e This date has been changed to a scheduling conflict

Civvies Day
e October 6,2021
e We will have our first civvies day where students do not need to wear their uniform to
school
e Families are asked to review our dress code guidelines
(https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri/about/uniform-policy/) for when the students have
Non-Uniform Civvies Days

Teacher Contact
e Should there be questions about your child’s progress or the curriculum, we encourage
families to reach out to their classroom teacher
e Teacher emails can be found on our Staff Directory

Sports
e We've started to add game schedules to our school calendar on our website
e We will be taking a measured approach to minimize the spread of COVID-19 in our
school community
Currently there will be no spectators permitted for indoor sports, until further notice
For more information, visit the Return to School website: Extra-Curricular

Please continue to check our school website (https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri) as more
updates become available.

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic Secondary School
Follow us @StKateriHCDSB (twitter) @StKateriHCDSB (Instagram)
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